Euclid Pet Pals Newsletter

Euclid Animal Shelter, 25100 Lakeland Blvd., 344132

Pet Pals

216-289-2057 May. 2020

Shelter Hours
Tuesday through Saturday

Noon — 4:00 p.m.

We are CLOSED
Sunday, Monday & Holidays

Phone Hours
216-289-2057
Tuesday-Friday
9:00 a.m. — 4:00 p.m.
Saturday
11:00 a.m. —4:00 p.m.

Licenses
Dog - $20.75 (1 yr. County)
Cat - $6.00 (3 yr. City of Euclid)

Adoption Fees
Dogs/Puppies $80
Cats/Kittens $70

Includes spay/neuter
Worming & 1 Vaccinaiton
FIV & Leukemia Test
Heartworm Test

$10 Senior Discount for adoption

E-MAIL
Euclidpetpals@yahoo.com

Website

www.euclidpetpals.net

GREETINGS FROM CHAIRMAN, FAY MILLER

In this time of uncertainty, please know we are sending our
sincere good wishes to all for good health, peace and hope for the
future. We continue to care for the animals in our community and
maintain standards and practices for cleaning, disinfecting and
making our shelter as safe as possible for our volunteers and our
guests. The shelter is currently only open for visitors by
appointment, to maintain social distancing.

Unfortunately, we have been forced to cancel our annual Spring
Bark-B-Q event at Tizzano’s Party Center. In lieu of attending the
spring Bark-B-Q, you may want to consider being a cage sponsor
or giving a donation to one of the Special Donations to help pay
for the medical care provided through the shelter.

We still plan to hold the following events and will keep you
informed:

* 4 Paws Clam Jam & BOO Bash in 10/23/20.

* Car Wash for Saturday, 7/11/20, rain date of 7/18/20

* Flea Market Sale for Saturday, 08/08/20

On the bright side, the Purse Auction held on Sunday, 2/16/20 at
the Slovenian Home was a tremendous success. Many thanks to
Linda Westmeyer for coordinating and being our MC at the
event. Also, thank you to all of the volunteers who brought a
bounty of delicious food for everyone’s enjoyment, and to all who
participated in the set up, clean up and tending bar at this event.

Some FAQs for Pet Owners from Centers for Disease Control
and AVMA (American Veterinary Medical Association):

e There is no evidence that animals play a significant role in
spreading the virus that causes COVID-19 to other
animals, including people.

e However, it appears that it can spread from people to
animals in some situations.

e Use common-sense by washing hands when interacting
with your pet, do not touch your face, and keep bedding,
toys and food bowls clean.

Many thanks to all of the volunteers who work hard to make our
special events and our day-to-day care giving successful. Also,
thanks to all of you animal lovers for your support and
understanding. We look forward to continuing our mission with
your help.

Included with this newsletter is an application to be a member of
the Euclid Pet Pals. We truly appreciate all of the support you
give us to continue our mission.
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